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August 8, 1984 DgEfED

Memorandum for: Leonard N. Olshan
LB1, D0L

OFFICE OF SEue,r
From: Stephen H. Lewis $NC

Deputy Assistant Chief Hearing Counsel,
OELD

SUBJECT: PROPOSED BOARD NOTIFICATION (BYRON) .

Enclosed are six documents which ELD proposes be provided to the Byron
Licensing Board as a Board Notification. A brief explanation of the
reason for the Board Notification is provided for each document.

1. Letter dated July 23, 1984 from R. L. Spessard to Cordell Reed,
enclosing Inspection Report No. 50-454/84-29 (DRS); 50-455/84-21
(DRS). This Inspection Report relates to a potential 10 C.F.R.
9 50.55(e) notification regarding electrical conductor butt
splices, which was the subject of a Board Notification dated
June 14, 1984.

2. Letter dated July 30, 1984 from R. L. Spessard to Cordell Reed,
enclosing Inspection Report 50-454/84-44 (DRS). This Inspection
Report relates to aspects of Quality Assurance at Byron.

3. Letter dated July 30, 1984 frca J. F. Streeter to Cordell Reed,
enclosing Inspection Report No a0-454/84-32 (DR?); 50-455/84-25
(DRP). This Inspection Report relates to Systems Control
Corporation. Copies of this report were provided to the Licensing
Board and parties at the Byron hearings.

4. Letter dated July 25, 1984 from R. L. Spessard to Cordell Reed,
enclosing Commonwealth Edison's July 10, 1984 response to the
Notice of Violation in Inspection Report No. 50-454/84-27;
50-455/84-19. See Board Notification dated June 14, 1984.

5. Letter dated August 1, 1984 from R. L. Spessard to Cordell Reed,
~

enclosing Commonwealth Edison response to the Notice of Violation
in Inspection Report No. 50-454/34-23; 50-455/84-16. See Board
Notification dated July 16, 1984.
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-6. Letter dated July 18, 1984 from R.-L. Spessard to Cordell Reed,
enclosing Inspection Report flo. 50-454/84-25; 50-455/84-18. This
Inspection Report relates to matters which were the subject of in
camera Board Notification 84-059, dated April 11, 1984.

---
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Stephen H. Lewis

Enclosures: As stated

cc w/o enclosures: John Streeter
Region III-
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